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August 16, 2024 

 

His Worship Joshua Arreak 

Mayor of Pond Inlet 

P.O. Box 370 

Pond Inlet, NU X0A 0S0 

mayor@pondinlet.ca; hamletpond_sao@qiniq.com 
 

And 
 

Megan Lord-Hoyle 

Baffinland Iron Mines Corporation 

Suite 300, 360 Oakville Place Drive  

Oakville, ON L6H 6K8 

megan.lord-hoyle@baffinland.com 

Olayuk Akesuk 

President, Qikiqtani Inuit Association 

P.O. Box 1340 

Iqaluit, NU X0A 0H0 

oakesuk@qia.ca 

 

Sent via email 

 

Re: Deferral of Marine Monitoring and Marine Mitigation Workshop for the Mary River 

Project in Pond Inlet on September 5, 2024  

 

Dear Joshua Arreak, Olayuk Akesuk, and Megan Lord-Hoyle: 

The Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) is providing an update that it will be deferring the 

Marine Monitoring and Marine Mitigation Workshop initially scheduled for September 5, 

2024 in Pond Inlet, NU. The NIRB is also deferring the annual monitoring update until later in the 

month due to logistics restrictions in separating the events. 

Since the initial notice was released, key parties have determined that they are unable to provide 

the support to the Marine Workshop that would fulfill the purpose and support the residents of 

Pond Inlet being able to fully discuss the key topics, therefore the NIRB is deferring the workshop 

until further notice. In determining the best time to re-schedule this Marine Workshop, the NIRB 

will consider that it has also initiated a review of an amendment to the Mary River Project which 

will include discussion of marine activities and monitoring of the Project. 
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Should you have any questions about the Marine Workshop or monitoring of the Mary River 

project, please contact the undersigned at tarko@nirb.ca or Cory Barker NIRB’s Manager, Project 

Monitoring at cbarker@nirb.ca. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Tara Arko 

Director, Operations 

Nunavut Impact Review Board  
 

cc:  Lou Kamermans, Baffinland Iron Mines  

 Carson Gillis, Nunavut Tunngavik Incorporated 

 Jorgan Aitaok, Nunavut Tunngavik Incorporated 

 Jared Ottenhof, Qikiqtani Inuit Association 

 Justin Buller, Government of Nunavut 

 Dianne Lapierre, Government of Nunavut 

 Adrian Paradis, Canadian Northern Economic Development Agency 

Environment and Climate Change Canada 

Alasdair Beattie, Fisheries and Oceans Canada 

Julie Anderson, Health Canada 

Peter Unger, Natural Resources Canada 

Audrey Steedman, Parks Canada 

Jackie Barker, Transport Canada 

David Stockley, Hamlet of Pond Inlet 

David Qamaniq, Mittimatalik Hunters and Trappers Organization 

Chris Debicki, Oceans North 

World Wildlife Fund 
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